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This contact information is applicable for addresses on Evergreen Mills Road 
and Watson Road.  The USPS will evaluate each mailbox relocation request on 
a case-by-case basis to determine whether it is feasible to move your mailbox 
to the side of the road on which your home is located.

During the Open House on July 31, 2018, community members 
shared concerns regarding mailboxes that are located across 
the street from their homes, requiring residents to cross either 
Watson Road or Evergreen Mills Road to retrieve mail. If your 
mailbox is on the side of the road opposite your home and you 
would like the United States Postal Service (USPS) to consider 
relocating your mailbox, you may contact Ms. Jessica Hines by  
phone, email, or in person.
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